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ITEM 24 
NOTICE OF MOTION - COUNCILLOR CAMERON WALTERS - HELENSBURGH 
COMMUNITY SAFETY CONCERNS 

  
Councillor Cameron Walters has submitted the following Notice of Motion – 

“I formally move that -  

1 Council notes the recent comments made in the public domain regarding concerns for community 
safety/anti-social behaviour in the township of Helensburgh. 

2 The General Manager liaise with the Local Area Command regarding any possible community 
safety improvements that could be enacted to improve public safety in Helensburgh immediately. 

3 Council takes the following steps to investigate and improve community safety in the Helensburgh 
area by - 

a Organising a local forum within the community of Helensburgh in the next three months. The 
local meeting should invite the Lord Mayor, Councillors, Local Area Command, Lee Evans MP, 
Northern Illawarra Chamber of Commerce, community groups, local businesses and residents 
to participate 

b Investigating CCTV for the township of Helensburgh 

c Providing a briefing to update Councillors on the progress of improving local safety in the 
community of Helensburgh after six months.” 

 

  


